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Dear valued friends,

I cannot believe 
we are celebrating 
the end of another 
year. We have 
accomplished so 
much together this 

year on behalf of people working their 
way out of poverty. I hope this report gives 
you the same sense of pride I feel about 
being a part of this special mission and 
organization.

As you experience the report both here 
and online, you’ll see that much of 2017 
was spent focusing on some key objectives 
that will help us better serve our neighbors 
in need now and into the future. Here are 
a few highlights of what we have achieved 
together this year: 

Optimizing pantry operations: Much of 
2017 was spent setting the stage for moving 
to a pantry model that allows our neighbors 
in need to experience the pantry much like 
they would a grocery store, shopping the 
aisles, having access to fresh foods and 
more. 

Increasing access to food: As we have 
evaluated the barriers to accessing quality 
foods, it has allowed us to explore new 
avenues and areas to expand WSCP 
services. In 2017, we reopened our doors 
to Bolingbrook and for the first time added 
Romeoville to our services area. We also 
hosted mobile pantries in underserved 
communities, added services in school 
districts and increased our senior home 

delivery program. 

Improving access to basic needs 
services: The past year has allowed 
us the opportunity to foster and grow 
our partnerships with other valuable 
organizations in the community that 
provide additional basic needs services 
that support our neighbors like clothing, 
shelter and more. We are proud to provide 
a holistic approach to helping our clients 
while efficiently using the resources already 
available in the community.

Creating pathways to self sufficiency: 
Helping clients improve their quality of 
life is a critical part of WSCP’s mission. In 
2017 we made great strides to enhance 
our delivery on this mission pillar including 
supporting partnerships that provide job 
training, financial literacy and other life 
skills. 

As our work has evolved, the need for our 
brand to evolve became more and more 
clear. As a valued partner, you will receive 
a sneak peek at our new logo in this report. 
This change, coming in early 2018, will be 
among many steps to position the pantry 
for growth for many years to come.

I hope you enjoy the report and thank you 
for being a part of our mission. Together, we 
can create a community without hunger.

Warm regards,
Laura Coyle, 
Executive Director



1.4 MILLION POUNDS DISTRIBUTED

41,000 people
16,000 children

5,000 seniors



FINANCIAL STATEMENT



INCREASING ACCESS TO FOOD
Six local school districts receive meals, snacks and 
Weekend BackPacks* to address times when children 
are most at risk of hunger.

More than 420 children and their families benefitted 
from meals, snacks and Weekend BackPacks* 
throughout six school districts.

72 households that might not otherwise qualify for 
assistance received groceries.

WSCP provided 118 adult meals, 308 children’s 
meals*, and 740 snack bags for families struggling 
with hunger over the summer.

Nurses offices in six school districts are stocked 
with 3,200 snacks for students suffering from 
chronic hunger. 

*in partnership with Northern Illinois Food Bank

21 homebound seniors receive grocery deliveries 
each month, 10 more than last year. 



CREATING PATHWAYS TO SELF SUFFICIENCY

partner organizations      36 referrals made      91 car seats distributed

           43 workshop attendees                   100 backpacks sent home
                                                		         with students each week



ANNUAL PARTNERS

OUR VALUED CONTRIBUTORS
$20,000+
Dan Gibbons Turkey Trot Foundation
DuPage County
Barbara Gulick
Ronald McDaniel
Bernard Stromberg, Jr.
Robert and Patricia Wheeler

$10,000-$19,999
Alfred Bersted Foundation
Blowitz-Ridgeway Foundation
Enterprise Rent-A-Car Foundation
Robert F. Girgis, D.D.S. Ltd.
Sommer Brothers Charitable Fund
Steve and Gayle Szpytek
Topfer Family Foundation
Trinity Financial Advisors, LLC

$5,000-$9,999
Ann and Victor Pokorny Memorial Fund
Bridgeview Bank Group
Cargill Incorporated
DuPage Medical Group Charitable Fund
Lisle Community Service Corporation
Lisle Savings Bank
Jeff and Kathleen Seitz
Chuck and Fran Strohm
The Compass Church
Janet A Wollney

Dr. Robert F. Girgis, 
Orthodontist 



OUR VALUED CONTRIBUTORS
$1,000-$4,999
Advocate Health Care
Anonymous 
Associated Bank
Beth Austin
Best Transportation Services, Inc.
Sarbjit and Kamaljit Bhandal
Boerman Moving & Storage
David Cappa
Carol Lavin Bernick Family Foundation
Gerald Christensen
ConAgra Foods Matching Gift Program
Christopher Coyle and Laura Traut-Coyle
Darien Woman’s Club
David J. Felgenhauer, D.D.S.
Gail Davis
Poonam and Parag Desai
Divine Savior Parish
Fernando and Diane Esparza
Steve Fabini and Eileen Strong
Joe and Wendy Filip
Richard and Pamela Fisher
Foot and Ankle Wellness Center
Lupe Forster
Daniel Meehan and Frances Magriz
David and Christine Gabrielse
Henry and Sandra Gentry
Giving DuPage
Gloria Dei Lutheran Church
Grace Technology Partners Inc.
Hamilton Thies & Lorch LLP
Matthew and Lauren Hicks
William and Marianne Hogan
Home Run Inn Frozen Foods Corp
Integrated Project Management
Raymond and Carol Jablonski
Joann Jackson
David and Kelly Jeschke
Kane County Cougars Foundation, Inc.

Jeff Keating
John Kennedy
Robert and Joanne Kettell
Kevin Read Donor Advised Fund
Jim and Dawn Kink
Kenneth Kleiner
Linda Kulikowski
David and Karen Manuell
Thomas and Stephanie Marsh
Bill and Beverly Martin
James McGrogan
Men In Black Pest Control Services
Tom Mendius
Linda Miller
MLM Wealth Management
David and Jean Mulder
Mulder Woodridge Investment Group, Inc.
Adrienne Murphy
Nicor Gas
Michael and Jennifer Olson
Dianne O’Donnell and Patrick O’Leary
PNC Bank
Judy Pokorny
Kathleen Ponton
Jeffrey and Patricia Robbins
Rotary Club of Lisle
James and Sonja Rudny
Thomas and Constance Ruggio
Matthew and Jill Russell
Barbara Schmith
St. Luke Presbyterian Church
St. Procopius Abbey
Steven D. Schwager & Barbara A. Koren 
     Charitable Fund
Storino, Ramello & Durkin
James and Andrea Thome
Thrivent Financial
Frank and Laura Trilla
Trinity Lutheran Church
Turning Point Professional Services



OUR VALUED CONTRIBUTORS
$1,000-$4,999 continued
Gary and Shireen Tyberg
Janet Ulmer
Valid USA
Village Of Woodridge
Dr. Joseph and Christine Vitello
Wal-Mart Foundation
Thomas and Elizabeth Ward
Dennis and Kathleen Webb
Kent and Kristina Wedeven
Wilton Industries
Clarence Winston
Woodridge Rotary Club Inc.

$500-$999
Andy Ai
Judith Anderson
Gary and Martha Armstrong
Ball Horticultural Co.
Howard and Julie Benario
Kathleen Binks
Paul Binks
Gary and Deirdre Boone
Walter Braunschweig III and Connie Mixon
Angela Brocato
Brian Burke
C.H. Robinson Company
Donald and Jean Chilson
Christopher and Melissa Chura
Church of Christ of Naperville
Church World Service, Inc.
Nicholas Ciotola
Donald and Amanda Cooling
Robert Copeland and Monica Foley-Copeland
Jeffrey and Deborah Cortez
Michael Davis
James and Mary Fran Dite
Dugan & Lopatka, CPAs, PC
Dun & Bradstreet

Richard and Olivia Dvorak
Kevin Dzierzawski
Nicholas and Martha Economos
Esser Hayes Insurance Group
Exhibit Marketing Partners, Inc.
Charles and Peggy Fasbender
Robert Fassola
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
James and Claudia Geocaris
Give With Liberty-Liberty Mutual 
     Foundation Match
Edward and Pamela Henry
Thomas and Margaret Hough
Joe and Vicki Jobst
Bradley and Sharon Johnson
Lonzo Johnson
Laurie Kagann
Janet Kankaala
Mary Kaszuba
Robert Krumins
William Lally
Sharon Lindeman
Lodge DuPage Pioneers 409
Marsh & McLennan Companies
McDonald’s Employee Matching Gifts Program
Paul and Erin McGrath
Gary and Patricia Menconi
Jeffery and Linda Moe
Andrew and Patricia Mugnaini
Nicoll Family
Jeffrey Noga
Notre Dame Church
Fran Oldenburg
Pam and John Perry
Frances Pitts Leadley
Pulte Homes
Diana Reid
Renaissance Maintenance, Inc.
Sharon Roeseler
Richard and Paula Rosenbeck



OUR VALUED CONTRIBUTORS
$500-$999 continued
Rubicon Group Limited
Humbert Saenz
Dan Schuette
Art and Jeanne Sheridan
Shiffler Builders, Inc.
Judy Sloan
David Sosnow
St. Scholastica
Denis Stucko
Mark and Deborah Such
The Benevity Community Impact Fund
The Morey Corporation
The SAP Charitable Fund
Mike Tummillo
Greg and Julie Vacala
Leonard and Catherine Vekkos
Sandra Vollman
James and Gail Waters
John and Christine Wiehn
Woodridge School District 68
Woodridge United Methodist Church
Sandra Woodring

$250-$499
All Saints Anglican Episcopal Church
AlphaGraphics
David and Virginia Anderson
Samuel and Suzanne Armato
Walter and JoAnn Baaske
Catherine Baker
John Beckerman
Linda Bergstrom
Steven and Carol Bernier
Gary Bielo
Francis and Anita Birnbaum
George and Regina Block
Joel and Judy Bloom
Bluegrass In Chicago

Robert Bohaty
Daniel Borel
Michael E. Brazier
Jerry and Catherine Brinkley
Bruce and Margaret Brucki
Tomas and Consuelo Buenvenida
Gerald and Anne Burgoni
Michael Butler
John and Leslie Cahill
Phillip and Mary Ellen Carrigan
Martha Carter
CB 1 and 2, Inc. DBA Curves
Christ the Servant
Con Sci Sys Corporation
Consolidated Buying Company, LLC
Michael J. Costin CPA
Paula Crow
CSA Fraternal Life
Fred and Dorothy Cuda
John R Dainauskas, MD
Darien Lions Club
James and Nancy Duderstadt
Robert and Ruth Dunkman
Dunne Chiropractic and Westmont 
     Physical Therapy
Steven and Natalie Early
Lois Faulkner
First Presbyterian Church
Irene Fox
Manuel and Ofelia Francisco
Friends Feeding Families
Jordan and Jennifer Fuehrer
Janet H. Gilbert
Michael and Sandra Giovannini
Dave Gonda
Suzanne Hammer
Brian and Linda Hansen
Hansen Services, Inc.
David and Kathryn Heiser
Susan Higginbotham



OUR VALUED CONTRIBUTORS
$250-$499 continued
Hilton Lisle/Naperville
Robert Horstman
Illinois Hospital Association
James Jancik
Theresa Jazo
JCMP Associates
David and Mary Johnson
Milda Jonauskas
Jeffrey Jovien
Jason and Pamela Kabella
Donald and Erika Karston
Edward and Mary Kasprzycki
Kiwanis Club of Woodridge
Chris Kizaric
Tom and Lora Kmieciak
David and Janet Knol
Robert and Patricia Kokandy
Robert and Denice Kraft
Mary Krekelberg
Thomas and Peggy Krezel
Kevin Kuenn
Margaret Kunkel
Barbara Langfeld
Pete and Sue Ledebuhr
Kathleen Leengran
James Lemanski
Liberty Mutual Insurance
Liberty Mutual Insurance
William and Lynn Lockett
Madera Law Offices, LLC
Jamine Madison
Magnetrol International Inc
Patricia Markley
George and Veronica Marosi
James and Susan Marseille
James and Ingrid Marshall
James Marshall and Susan McNeil-Marshall
Marianne Mascio

Matchless Metal Polish Co.
William Mauck
Neil and Alicia Mc Manus
John and Linda McClenahan
David and Bonnie Miller
Chuck and Nila Miller
Susan Morales
Dan Morjal and Elizabeth de los Monteros
Morningside Square Book Club
Naperville Jaycees
James and Barbara Norem
James Nowak
NSA Media
Nancy Oetter
Frank Pandola
Paolucci Jewelers
Todd and Kathleen Paradis
Frank and Patricia Pascoe
Patrick Engineering Inc.
Donald and Carol Paul
Paypal Charitable Giving Fund
James Picek and Gina Cunningham-Picek
Richard Pokorny
Patricia Reeder
George and Dolores Rieber
Geraldine Romanelli
Rotary Club of Darien
Claudine Rummer
Richard and Arleen Runk
Kathleen Rush
Michael Russ
Tim Sass
James and Gretchen Sauer
Debra Savage
Bruce and Patricia Schaffer
James and Barbara Schaudt
Penny Schmid
James Scola
Lee and Iris Selander 
Kerry Sharpee



OUR VALUED CONTRIBUTORS

OUR FOOD RESCUE PARTNERS GENEROUS FOOD PARTNERS

$250-$499 continued
Walter and Karen Skorupka
Siraa Smadi
Gerald and Sarah Sprecher
SS. Peter and Paul Church
St. Scholastica Council of Catholic Women
Patrick Stiff
Vincent and Dolores Streff
David Sui and Sue Chi
James Marshall and Susan McNeil-Marshall
Jeanne Svec
Cynthia Syslo
William and Stephanie Tarczon
James and Linda Thompson

100,000+ POUNDS
EA Sween

Jewel Lemont
Jewel Woodridge

Northern Illinois Food Bank

50,000-99,999 POUNDS
Caputo’s Addison

25,000-49,999 POUNDS
GFS

Gladson
Target Woodridge
Walmart Villa Park

15,000-24,999 POUNDS
Aldi Bolingbrook

Aldi Lemont
Butternut

La Flor of Illinois 
Home Juice

Deirdre Toler
Robert and Meike Uhler
Carl and Merylin Vanderwoude
Philip and Carrie VanGeertry
Beth Vanopdorp
Subramanian and Mathangi Veerabahu
Michael and Mary Ellen Vrankin
Mike and Margaret Wagner
John and Kimberly Walsh, Jr.
Ben and Diane Wenzel
Westmont Community Unit School District #201
Robyn Wojciechowski
Mary Wojewnik
Robert and Cynthia Wunderlich

Mitsui Bussan
Jewel Darien

Standard Market
Starbucks

Vistar
Volume Snacks

COMMUNITY PARTNERS
The Foundation for Financial Advising

Garden Works
Good Samaritan Hospital

Goodwill Workforce Connection Center
Hope’s Front Door
Repeat Boutique

Sharing Connections
University of Illinois Extension

Woodridge Public Library



LOOKING AHEAD
We are proud to give you a behind the scenes look at what to expect from WSCP 
over the next year or two as we continue to expand our work in the community.

In 2018 we will be exploring many strategic initiatives that we believe will help 
us better serve those in need throughout DuPage County, Bolingbrook and 
Romeoville. 

       • Optimizing pantry operations: Client shopping begins in January along 
           with other exciting plans to improve the overall pantry experience

       • Increasing access to food: Unique ways to reach deeper into the 
           community will be explored throughout the year
       • Improving access to basic needs services: Deep relationships with our 
           clients and community partners will continue to be fostered

       • Creating pathways for self sufficiency: Case support for clients working 
           towards self sufficiency will help us determine how to expand this critical 
           pillar of our work. 

To enable WSCP to achieve the key goals of our mission, we are also looking at 
enhancing our infrastructure including technology, talent and awareness for the 
good work of the organization.

As a prominent step to spreading the word about our work, we are proud to 
introduce a new look for the pantry brand. In 2018, we will be unveiling a new 
logo that showcases our core strength: providing fresh foods to our community. 
As valued partners to our mission, we wanted you to get a sneak peek at our 
new look! We hope you love it as much as we do.  

We are looking forward to building the future of WSCP together.

With gratitude,
Barbara Gulick, WSCP Board Chairman



OUR FRESH NEW LOOK
Look for our new logo on marketing materials in 2018!



Board of Directors
Jina Boerman				    Mike Ciciura
Gina Cunningham-Picek		  Dianne O’Donnell 
Paula Gleason 				    Barbara Gulick			 
Kelly Jeschke				    Dan Meehan 	
Mike Olson				    Judy Pokorny 		
Barbara Schmith 			   Steve Szpytek
Robert Wheeler

Staff List
Laura Coyle, Executive Director
Morgan Abate, Development Associate
Kristin Jachymiak, Client Resource Manager
Joseph Jobst, Pantry Manager
Denice Kraft, Volunteer Coordinator
Bonnie Parchert, Pantry Assistant
James Rudny, Custodian/Driver

Volunteers - Thank you to our more than 400 volunteers who 
work tirelessly to help us efficiently achieve our mission every day.

OUR MISSION AND VISION
WSCP offers food for the hungry and resources to 
empower persons to improve their quality of life.



west suburban
COMMUNITY PANTRY

Nourishing our Neighbors through Sustenance and Support

Client Hours:
Mon. 10:00 AM - Noon (bread & produce only)

Tues., Thurs. Sat. 8:30 AM - 11:30 AM
Tuesday 1:30 - 3:30 PM
Thursday 5:30 - 7:30 PM

Donation Hours:
Monday-Friday 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Saturday 8:00 AM - Noon

West Suburban Community Pantry
6809 Hobson Valley Drive, Unit 118

Woodridge, IL 60517
630-512-9921 • wcpinc.org


